
 FAA Safety Team, EA-63 FSDO presents:

OFC Safety Day and FAASTeam Seminar, Can You Depend on

On-Board Weather?



July 19. Spot Landing contest, 9:00-12:00. Ramp
Side lunch at 12:00.  Award Presentation at 1:00
followed by FAASTeam Seminar.  Come and
learn from a seasoned career professional
corporate pilot.  Ken MacDonald will explore the
techniques of reading the weather either on
board or during preflight.  Watching the radar and
the trends and determine which direction to fly
and which to avoid.  Learn how to read and fly
safe in ugly weather situations.  Prior to on-board
weather a pilot would need to review weather
trends and interpret what the trends were and
determine in what direction weather is moving. 
Will you be in the way?  What are your options? 
What do you do?  Learn from someone who can
provide invaluable insights and relate some of the
techniques which can be used by VFR and IFR
pilots alike.  Staying out of IMC without an
instrument rating is critical.  This semianr applies
to pilots of all experience levels Attend this
exclusive seminar to learn how.  Click the link
below and register TODAY.
Directions: Take I-84 to Exit 16-A, turn left off ramp and drive
2 miles. Take the  Airport Access Road and to Keystone
Aviation. See attached PDF in this announcement and Map
Link at faasafety.gov
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


